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Press Release 

 

 Today (22.12.2023), the Chief Secretary, Thiru. Shiv Das Meena, I.A.S., 

inspected the Chennai Trade Centre (CTC) to review the arrangements for the 

upcoming Global Investors Meet on January 7
th

 and 8
th
, 2024. Commissioner, 

Greater Chennai Corporation; Managing Director, Chennai Metro Rails Ltd; 

Principal Secretary, Public Works Department; Secretary, Industries, Investment 

Promotion & Commerce Department, Managing Director, Tamil Nadu Industries 

Development Corporation (TIDCO) and several other senior officials were present 

during the inspection.   The Chief Secretary inspected the progress of construction 

of the new building of CTC and gave suggestions on early completion.  The need 

for ensuring quality of construction was stressed.  Instruction was given to CMRL 

to complete the road laying works in front of CTC in time for the event.  Chennai 

Corporation officials were requested to keep the premises and surroundings clean 

through better waste collection and encroachment removal.  
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